
 

 

  

 SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 

MOCK Test Date Sheet – Class 10 
 
Monday, 28th October 2024                                                                             SWS/ACD/2024-25/88 
 
Dear Parent 

Greetings from Smart Wonders!  
 
We, at SWS wish to create a schedule for our class 10 students to give them ample practice to 

prepare for their CBSE Board Examination 2025. It is important to enable them to analyse their 

academic performance so that teachers can support and guide them with their expertise. We are 

conducting Mock test for our class 10 students so as to make them familiar with the question paper 

pattern, difficulty level of questions and time management during the examination. The datesheet for 

the Mock test is as follows. 

 

MOCK TEST DATE-SHEET (2024-25) 

DAY DATE Class 10 

Monday 18.11.2024 Computer Applications 

Tuesday 19.11.2024 English 

Wednesday 20.11.2024 PREPARATORY 

Thursday 21.11.2024 
Artificial Intelligence/ 
Marketing and sales 

Friday 22.11.2024 PREPARATORY 

Saturday 23.11.2024 Maths  

Monday 25.11.2024 Science 

Tuesday 26.11.2024 PREPARATORY 

Wednesday 27.11.2024 Punjabi/French. 

Thursday 28.11.2024 PREPARATORY 

Friday 29.11.2024 PREPARATORY 

Saturday 30.11.2024 Social Science 

Monday 02.12.2024 Hindi 
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Instructions- 

1. The students will come to school in proper school uniform during the examinations.  

2. The timings during the examinations will be from 8.00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. 

3. The students availing bus facility will board at the usual time in the morning and dispersal will 

begin from school at 12:45 p.m. Please calculate the pick-up time and reach your ward’s bus 

stop accordingly.  

4. The parents can pick their ward from school at 12:55 p.m. (Non-Bus Users) 

5. Regular classes for the students of class10 will begin from Tuesday, 3rdDecember 2024. 

6. The PTM will be held on Saturday, 14thDecember 2024. A detailed circular with timings for 

the same will be sent in the month of December.  

 

PLEASE NOTE - Monday, 18.11.2024 will be a preparatory holiday for the students who have not 

opted for Computer Applications.  

 

Wishing the students all the best for their examinations.  

 
Warm regards 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 
Principal 


